
 

  

12th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 
 
Please be aware that bus passes for the 2022-23 academic year with Thandi Coaches Ltd will be 
available for purchase from tomorrow (13.07.2022). 
 
The cost for 2022-23 is £765, this is an increase on this year's pass. The cost for 2022-23 was due to be 
£715 but a further increase has been added due to the rise in fuel and companycosts associated with the 
costs of living. 
 
However, as promised there is a subsidy this year and therefore the actual cost for the year will be £625, 
a £70 reduction on this year's pass, while siblings passes can be purchased at £610. Orders and payments 
are made direct to Thandi Coaches and you can email them at sales@thandicoaches.com or call them 
directly on 0121 420 2929 to order your pass. 
 
For those families whose children use the trains I have yet to be forwarded the link for the train passes 
but will get this to you once I have it from WMR, typically these aren't released until August. 
 
Best regards 
 
J Hodgson 
Principal 

 
Hagley Catholic High School 
Brake Lane 
Hagley 
Worcestershire 
DY8 2XL 
 
t: 01562 883193 
e: reception@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk 
w: http://www.hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk 
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